
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE TERS APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN 

 

This is to advise employers that the Unemployment Insurance Fund’s Temporary 

Employer/Employee Relief Scheme (TERS) is now open for applications for June, the 

final month of the scheme. 

 

It appears that the June applications follow the same procedures and have the 

same requirements as the May applications, including proof of payment to 

employees and confirmation of banking details. It is recommended that employers 

ensure that they are using the updated spreadsheet, available for download on the 

TERS portal, if intending to submit new CSV files for June.  

 

The relevant website is https://uifecc.labour.gov.za/covid19/ 
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